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FINAL EXAMS & LAST DAY OF CLASSES 
Final Exams will take place from Wednesday, June 15th – Monday June 27th.  This 

includes Diploma and PAT Exams.  (Part A of the English 30 and Social Studies 30 Diploma 
Exams will take place on June 13th and 14th.)   

 
Students are not required to be at school during these dates unless they have an exam.  
Students may make arrangements with teachers for exam help during this time, but are 

advised not to just show up for help without making prior arrangements, as teachers will be 
supervising other exams and may not be available.   

 
The complete exam schedule and rules can be found in this newsletter, on our website 

and hard copies can be picked up from the office. 
 

The last day of regular classes will be TUESDAY, June 14th.   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

BOOK RETURN 

Please return your text book to the tables outside of the textbook room, on the day 

that you write your exam.  ALL textbooks must be returned by Monday, June 27th.   

GRADS: This is a reminder that all books must be returned, or paid for if lost, before 

participating in any GRAD activities.  

All LIBRARY BOOKS must be returned to the library by Friday, June 14th.  

Notices for outstanding textbooks and library books will be sent out during exam 

break as a reminder of what materials need returning. 

FINAL BAND CONCERT! 
 

The Kate Andrews Jazz and Concert Bands have their Spring Concert 
on Tuesday June 7th at 7:00 pm in the KAHS Gym. As a special treat, 
delicious cookies and bottled water will be for sale for $1 each at the 
intermission with proceeds going towards the Coaldale Musical Arts 

Society, who generously support the music programs at RI Baker and 
Kate Andrews. Raffle tickets ($5 each, 3 for $10) and 50/50 tickets ($2 

each, 3 for $5, 10 for $10) will be for sale before the concert and at 
intermission with draws to take place at the end of the concert, so bring 

your friends and cash money (CASH ONLY) for an evening of great 
music and fun! 



 
 

  

SCHOOL FEES ARE NOW OVERDUE. 
 

Statements have been sent home and any School, Text Book, Option Class or other 

fees should be cleared up via SchoolCash Online immediately.   

 

Unpaid fees will carry over to the next school year and students will not receive text 

books or be allowed to play sports until the previous year’s fees are paid.   

SIGN UP FOR myPass! 
Highschool transcripts must be obtained 

from Alberta Education via myPass.  
Highschools are not able to provide 

these.  Please visit myPass.alberta.ca 
to register.  You will be sent an access 

code via regular mail to set up your 
account, so it is best to do this as soon 

as possible.   
 

We strongly encourage ALL HIGH 

A school's mission statement is a public declaration that is used to describe its founding 

purpose and major commitments. It reflects the beliefs and values of the school 

community. Kate Andrews staff worked this year to update our mission statement, 

allowing us as an organization to reflect upon who we are and what we stand for today. 

After a few changes, negotiations, and final tweaks we decided upon "Educating students 

in an inclusive environment that challenges individuals to strive for growth."  

 

We are excited to display our new statement and asked grade 12 student, Vivica Sparrow 

to use some artistic flair to make it come to life as part of an Art 30 assignment. The 

next time you are at Kate Andrews, please take a moment to appreciate our new mission 

and the artwork to go with it.  



 
 

  

Everything pertaining to Grad 2022 is posted to the Grad 2022 tab on the Kate 

Andrews High School Website.  If you have any questions regarding Grad, the 

information is on this webpage. 

Grad Banquet Tickets are currently on 

sale until June 8th.   

 

All School/Textbook/Athletic fees 

must be paid before tickets can be 

purchased.   

 

Questions regarding grad 2022?  Email:  

robyn.baraniecki@pallisersd.ab.ca 

 

Ceremony Tickets are free however as 

there is limited space in the church, 

each graduate will be given a set 

number of tickets based on requests in 

Google Classroom and available space in 

the venue.  (Students have been asked 

to complete a survey in Google 

Classroom to request a specific number 

of tickets).     

 

 

 

https://www.kateandrewshighschool.com/grad-info2
mailto:robyn.baraniecki@pallisersd.ab.ca


  

 

Congratulations to our track and 

field athletes that advanced to 

provincials June 3/4th in Medicine 

Hat. Nicholas Klassen placed 1st in 

high jump, Addison Clemis placed 

1st in high jump, Mackenzie Curtis 

placed 2nd in Discus, and Brooklyn 

Rombough placed 2nd in Javelin. 

Congratulations! 

 

KA Golf Tournament Fundraiser is 

June 10th, shotgun start at 1pm. 

Register your team in order to 

compete for our awesome prizes! 

Contact Clayton Ressler if you're 

interested in donating to our 

fundraiser. 

 

KA Athletics Awards Ceremony is 

June 9th @ 7:30pm. All athletes 

should attend and support each 

other as we celebrate a year of 

accomplishments. 

KA ATHLETICS 

Baseball and badminton have come to a 

close. Congratulations to our 

Provincial badminton players that finished 

5th in the province, 

Dylan Granson, Haelen Opp & Brandon 

Granson. 

 

Softball's final tournament is June 2nd. 



 
  



 
 
  



 


